
 
Dear parent/carer 

 
Re: changes to data protection law 

 
You may be aware that from May, the rules around data protection are changing. The 'General Data Protection Regulation' (GDPR) 
will change how we can use your personal data and keep it safe, and will also strengthen your rights over your own data. 

 

The point of this is to make sure sensitive or private information about yourselves and your children stays safe. Whilst it is similar to 
the current Data Protection Act in many ways, there are a few differences, so we need to make a few changes at the school in 
order to ensure we remain compliant. 

 

One of these changes is that we have updated our privacy notice, which will soon be available on our website. 

 

As part of our work to comply with the GDPR, we will also be re-seeking active consent for the use of photographs or videos on our 
website, internal displays and other school materials.  

 

We all so be reviewing how we contact you with regards to school information and will be asking you to confirm that you are happy 
for us to use the details that you have provided to contact you via email, text, letter and telephone. 

 

If you have any questions about how the GDPR affects you, or how our school is preparing, you can contact Miss Emily Reid  

Or 

Mr. S. Harvey (Assistant Head Teacher) 

Data Protection Officer for the Holy Family MAT 

St. John Plessington Catholic College, 

Old Chester Road, 

Wirral. 

CH63 7LF 

(0151) 645 5049 

 



 
 
For consent below, please tick ☑ as appropriate: 
 
 
Communication 
 
□ I consent​ to St Bernard’s Primary School contacting me by letter, telephone, text and email, using the contact 

information I have provided. 

 
 
 
Pupil Name ………………………………………….……… Form ………… 
 
Parent/Carer Signature ………………………………… Date ………… 
 
Parent/Carer Name (Print) ………………………………… 
 
 
Please complete and return to school office  
 
 


